
May 6, 2010 

Comments from the United Kingdom 

Egypt: Wind Power Development Project 

 

 

Dear Patricia, 
  
With respect to the Egypt: Wind Power Development Project  we recommend that the proposal for CTF 
funding envelope of up to US$ 150 million is supported.   
  
Please note that our support is on the understanding that additional developmental and poverty reduction 
benefits will be quantified with clearly defined, poverty related baselines, results and indicators set out in 
the project documents prior to Board approval. 
  
We would also like to note our appreciation of the work that has been done to tighten the project results 
over the past few weeks. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
Simon 
 


